
 

We’re pleased to announce that a new software update is now available for our work order 

system, Megamation. The update includes a range of general enhancements for the software 

including the ability to upload a document/picture to your online work order.   

In order to complete the update, Megamation will be down for 4 hours, starting at 9:00am on 

Tuesday, August 26, 2014.  During this down time, work orders can be called into Physical Plant 

Operations at 973-720-2142 and 973-720-2830 or faxed in at 973-720-2493.   


